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Refurbishment of Quay at ll-Gzejjer ta’ San Pawl — lI-Bajja ta’ San Pawl|

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general public that
refurbishment work on the quay at I-Gzejjer ta’ San Pawl in [I-Bajja ta’ San Pawl (shown circled in red
on attached chart) will start on Wednesday 31* May 2017 and are expected to be completed by mid
June 2017.

Due to the above mentioned refurbishment the quay will not be accessible on the above mentioned

dates.

Mariners are to note the above and proceed with caution and at a slow speed on the mentioned
days.

Chart Affected: BA Chart 211, 2537, 2538

Transport Malta is the Authority for Transport in Malta set up by ACT XV of 2009
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DISCLAIMER

Whilst Transport Malta has endeavoured to ensure

that the materlol suppllied Is sultable for the purpose described,
it accepts no liskility (to the maximum extent permitted by law)
for any damage or loss of any nature arising from Its use.

The materlal supplled Is used entlrely at the Reclplent’s own risk.
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